
He Is Coming Again
Philippians 3:20-21



He is coming again

• 31 "When the Son of Man comes in his glory, and all the angels 
with him, then he will sit on his glorious throne.

• 32 Before him will be gathered all the nations, and he will 
separate people one from another as a shepherd separates the 
sheep from the goats.

• 33 And he will place the sheep on his right, but the goats on 
the left. (Matt. 25:31-33 ESV) 

• "But concerning that day or that hour, no one knows, not even 
the angels in heaven, nor the Son, but only the Father. (Mk. 
13:32 ESV)



He is coming again

• John 13:31-36; 14:1-4, 15-24 

• Acts 1:6-11 

• 1Cor. 15:20-23, 50-58

• But our citizenship is in heaven, and from it we await a 
Savior, the Lord Jesus Christ,

• 21 who will transform our lowly body to be like his glorious 
body, by the power that enables him even to subject all things 
to himself. (Phil. 3:20-21 ESV)



He is coming again

• 3 For you have died, and your life is hidden with Christ in 
God.

• 4 When Christ who is your life appears, then you also will 
appear with him in glory. (Col. 3:3-4 ESV)

• 1Thess. 4:13-5:4, 23 

• Titus 2:11-14 



He is coming again

• 7 Be patient, therefore, brothers, until the coming of the 
Lord. See how the farmer waits for the precious fruit of the 
earth, being patient about it, until it receives the early and 
the late rains.

• 8 You also, be patient. Establish your hearts, for the coming 
of the Lord is at hand. (Jas. 5:7-8 ESV) 

• so Christ, having been offered once to bear the sins of many, 
will appear a second time, not to deal with sin but to save 
those who are eagerly waiting for him. (Heb. 9:28 ESV) 



He is coming again

• 11 Besides this you know the time, that the hour has come for 
you to wake from sleep. For salvation is nearer to us now than 
when we first believed.

• 12 The night is far gone; the day is at hand. So then let us cast 
off the works of darkness and put on the armor of light.

• 13 Let us walk properly as in the daytime, not in orgies and 
drunkenness, not in sexual immorality and sensuality, not in 
quarreling and jealousy.

• 14 But put on the Lord Jesus Christ, and make no provision for 
the flesh, to gratify its desires. (Rom. 13:11-14:1 ESV)
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